
Hinsdale Central Red Devil Hockey Board Meeting October 7, 2019

Attendees: Bill Naphin, Greg Johnson, Jim Daly, Pete Boomer, Tony Cutinelli, MIke 
Dimitriou, Tim Romberger, Jim Dugan, Pat Montroy

Agenda:

Season progress:

—All noted that they were pleased thus far with the club’s performance this year on the 
ice.
—One-ice discipline issues need to be addressed.
—Benet game was a disappointment as it relates to discipline.

Hockey director’s update (Swoyer):

—Captains have been picked.
—No major issues with players so far this year.
—Varsity will play >60 games this year; JV will play a little <60 games depending on 
playoffs.
—Club bylaws will need to be amended to allow Ken Sullivan to be on the bench when 
his kids are on the ice.

Fundraising:

—$8900 raised via raffle ticket sales at the football tailgate party.
—The board came to no determination whether to make player raffle ticket allotments 
mandatory.
—One more parking spot at Willowbrook to be auctioned.
—The board noted the excellent job that player parent Jody Dufort has done with 
fundraising organization.
—Expecting hold the Fuller House event in January.
—Corporate sponsorships this year has been a disappointment.

Budget:

—$35k on hand.
—$6k surplus expected this year.

Social media:

—Need to get Instagram going this year. Naphin and Daker.



IL West:

—Automatic 3-game suspension for fighting this year.
—Playoffs have been modified to 2 levels from 3.

Locker room:

—Player Chet Baker will head the player effort to clean the locker room 2x per month.


